EVACUATION ORDERS UPDATED

Emergency Services
The Wildfire near Loera Hills Rd and Waterton Rd has been

downgraded to a voluntary evacuation. The EC for our county
Sam Hernandez WS6P advises all of us to be especially vigilant
and keep our HT and Rig close for any community advisories
that the OES may issue. Keep your batteries charged during
another dry season facing the state of California
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